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HEBRON HAWK GOLF BOOSTER CLUB  
 

8th  ANNUAL HAWKS GOLF CLASSIC 
April 05 2021  /  LISD Holiday   

 
Dear Supporter: 
 
The Hebron Hawk Golf Booster Club, Inc. (HHGBC) will be holding its 8th Annual Hawks Golf 
Classic fundraiser tournament on Monday, April 05, 2021 at The Lakes at Castle Hills at 10:00 
AM.  (shot-gun start).  Please join us in our efforts to support the Hebron Hawk Golf Team by 
making a donation contribution to our tournament.  Various levels of individual and corporate 
sponsorships are also offered.     
 
The Hebron Hawk Golf Classic is our primary fundraising event for the school year.  We can 
only be successful with the gracious support of our community and local businesses which share 
our goal to support the Hebron High School Golf Team in pursuit of academic and athletic 
achievement.  For more information, go to the HHGBC web site www.hebrongolf.com.   
 
 
 

Donation Descriptions Enjoy The Fundraiser Benefits 

Merchandise Contributors 
Feel free to send business cards, signs, or any 

other promotional items you would like us to 
include with your donation 

Acknowledgment in tournament program & table display highlighted during 
tournament 

Promotional items are needed for Golfer Goodie Bags 
(Note:  A variety of 132 items are needed for individual Golfer Goodie Bags) 

 

Services Offering Contributors For table display during tournament for Raffle Prizes  

Individual & Foursome Golfers Includes Carts, Range Balls, Goodie Bags,  
Box Lunch  

Sponsor a Hebron Hawk Pays a registration fee for a Hebron Hawk Golfer 
to participate in tournament 

Hawk Hole Sponsorship A Hawks Hole Tee-Box Recognition 

Various Sponsorships Levels 
(Bronze, Silver, Gold &  Platinum) 

Entry fees for 1-8 players, cart, range balls, mulligan’s, goodie bags, box lunch & 
Hawk Tee Box sign, banner & website recognition 
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The HHGBC, Inc. is a member of ParentBooster USA and is in good standing and recognized 
by the IRS as tax-exempt under section 501 (c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code (HHGBC, Inc. 
/ EIN: 46-3684700).   All money raised at the Golf Classic tournament will go directly back to the 
Hebron High School Golf Team to benefit the students and coaches by providing equipment, 
tournament fees, transportation to/from events, and practice greens fees/balls which are not 
covered by the school or district. 
 
If your business would like to contribute by donating promotional merchandise or services for 
either our silent auction or raffle prizes, please contact us at the following email address listed 
below.  You may also contact me to pick up your donation at your convenience.  If you have any 
additional questions about our tournament, please feel free to contact either Monica Kummerl, 
HHGBC – President & Golf Classic Assistant Chair, or myself, Liliana Hay the HHGBC- VP of 
Fundraising.  
 
Thank you so much for considering our sponsorship and donation requests!  Your participation 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Liliana Hay 
Liliana Hay, HHGBC VP of Fundraising 
Email:  Lhay0116@gmail.com 
Cell:  214.223.0284 

 
Send Registration Forms & Payment Donations to: 

Liliana Hay, HHGBC 2021 – Golf Classic Chair 
Email:  lhay0116@gmail.com 
Cell:  214.223.0284 
 
 

Send Merchandise/Service Donations to: 
Monica Kummerl, HHGBC - 2021 Assistant Golf Classic Chair 
Email:  mkummerl26@gmail.com 
Cell:  972.740.5061 

 
 
 

If writing a check donation, please make checks payable to:   
 

H.H.G.B.C., Inc. 
PO Box #117721  |  Carrollton, TX 75011-7721 

 
 

Register To Play at:  www.hebrongolf.com 
 

	


